LADYBIRDS

NURSERY

Environmental Health

We have once again gained 5 stars in our recent
Environmental Health Inspection in March 2022.
Well Done Jessica

Spare Clothing

Could you please make sure that you
have brought a spare change of clothes
for your child incase they gey messy or

weft.

Ladybirds Facebook Page
Please keep an eye out on our Facebook for any events, or notifications that may
be posted.

CONTACT DETAILS
ITIS VITALLY IMPORTANT THAT WE ARE KEPT UP TO DATE WITH PARENTS
EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS. YOU MUST LET US KNOW OF ANY CHANGES
PHONE NUMBER EITHER HOME, MOBILE OR WORK AS SOON AS THEY
HAPPEN.




You must not allow your child to bring any food into nursery at the start of their session.

Please pay your snack money to the
staff in your child's room at the

www.ladybirdsnurserybolton.co.uk o
beginning of each week.

Autumn Term

The dates for nursery holidays have been put onto a separate calender. You should
have revieved a copy through your tapestry account.

2 Year Checks
These checks continue to be carried out, you will be informed individually when
yours child's check is completed.




Slippers

Can you please provide your child with a pair of slippers to wear inside nursery during the
day during the Autumn Term

Bottles & Boxes

We would love any shampoo bottles and
boxes that you have lying around.

Facebook

We have a facebook page, please look
our for Ladybirds page.

Multi-Cultural and Diversity Celebrations

We are celebrating all the cultural diversity we have at nusrery. We would love parents to
help us enrich our nursery by sharing items from home and from your own culture. This
could include pots and pans for the children to play with, any cultural clothing your child has
outgrown, any books or magazines in your language, any celebrations you have or any recipes
and foods that you eat in your own culture. We would love to hear stories about your home
life, to celebrate your child's individuality and identity.




Meet the Staff..




